
What’s Happening Here?
Improve Accessibility  Safer, Simpler Intersections

Safer Pedestrian Crossings Improve Traffic Flow

NYC DOT will implement safety improvements along the Nostrand Ave. 
corridor, between Madison Pl. and Quentin Rd.: 

•	 Add left turn bays with flush medians along Nostrand Ave.

•	 Add painted curb extensions at Madison Pl. and Nostrand Ave.

•	 Add a crossing at Nostrand Ave. and Avenue P.

•	 Reverse Madison Pl. between Nostrand Ave. and Avenue P. to be  
one-way northbound

•	 Add a painted slip lane closure on Stuart St. between Nostrand Ave. and  
Quentin Rd.

Implementation will begin in Spring 2021
 Existing: 
 Stuart St. and Nostrand Ave. 

 Proposed: 
 Barry St. and Tiffany St., the Bronx 

     Nostrand Ave., Madison Pl. to Quentin Rd. 
        Safety Improvements

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn Borough 
Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


